
UCC MACMILLAN CHARITY COFFEE MORNING 05.10.24 
 
Following the MacMillan coffee morning Chris and Sarah would like 
to thank all the people who gave their time to make it such a success.  
 
Those who helped organise, helped on the day, baked some 
fabulous cakes and of course those who came to eat them.  
 
We raised a grand total of £660, which included £100 donated by 
UCC.  
 
The winner of "guess the coffee cups" is Dean Skillicorn (there were 
166).  
 
Dean also gave the most correct answers to the coffee quiz, but has 
kindly asked that the prize go to second place which is Julie 
Hodgson.  
 
We are pleased to have raised so much money which goes to a very 
worthy cause.   
 
See you again next year. 
 

SARAH KNOTT & CHRIS REYNOLDS 


